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Commissioner of Educational and Cultural Services to prepare an annual report 
showing item by item the components of school administrative units' approved 
budgets. 

The committee amendment establishes December 1st as the date for preparation 
of the annual report by the commissioner and makes a technical change in the 
description of the budget items to be reported. 

LD An Act to Enhance and Clarify the Role of the State Board of PUBLIC 
851 2405 Education 

SPONSOR(S) 
BOST 
ESTES 
CLARK N 
MARTIN J 

SUMMARY 

COMMI'l"l'EE 
OTP-AM 

REPOR'l' AMENDMENTS ADOP'l'ED 
H-550 
S-514 PEARSON 

This bill makes several changes in existing law governing the State Board of 
Education. The bill establishes that the state board is to be an autonomous 
body authorized to hire staff and to contract for services. Members must have 
experience and knowledge in the field of education and are to be compensated 
whenever they act to fulfill any board duty. The Department of Educational 
and Cultural Services is directed to provide staff assistance to the state 
board. 

The committee amendment makes several changes to clarify the intent of the 
original bill. The amendment maintains the administrative independence of the 
State Board of Education, but permits location of its office within the 
Department of Educational and Cultural Servicei building. The amendment 
maintains the general prohibition on professional educators from serving on 
the board which is in current law, deletes from current law the exception to 
that prohibition granted to college presidents, maintains the regional 
representation provisions of the original bill and adds the requirement that 
members possess strong interest in and knowledge of education to be eligible 
for appointment. The amendment also changes the reduction to 3-year terms 
proposed in the bill by restoring the current 5-year terms and provides for 
adoption of rul~s by which the state board may recommend to the Governor that 
a member be removed for failure to perform the duties of office. Finally, the 
amendment adjusts the appropriation section and makes other technical changes 
in the original bill. 

The Senate amendment further adjusts the appropriation section so that there 
will be no net cost to the General Fund. 
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